
Virginia Health Benefit Exchange 
Nondiscrimination Policy 

It is the policy of the Virginia Health Benefit Exchange (Exchange) to comply with 
applicable federal statutes regarding nondiscrimination on the basis of race, color, 
national origin, age, disability, or sex in Exchange programs and activities.  It is also the 
policy of the Exchange to comply with applicable state statutes. 

The Exchange was established as a division of the State Corporation Commission (SCC) 
on July 1, 2020.  The Exchange is overseeing Virginia's transition to a new state-based 
health benefit exchange.   The Exchange is currently operating as a state-based 
exchange on the federal platform (SBE-FP) during this comprehensive, multi-year effort. 

While operating as an SBE-FP, the Exchange relies on federal platform policies and 
practices to safeguard against discrimination in health insurance determinations and 
practices. 
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